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It is critical to develop affordable housing that integrates residential units with 

community services and commercial spaces in the Portland metropolitan area. Have 

community services Intergrated into affordable housing increases the likelihood of 

residents finding community, accessing services and staying housed. I am in strong 

support of this measure.  


